
 
 

WFP Engineering Exhibition - Building for a Sustainable Future 

Exhibition on the margins of the Second Regular Session of the Executive Board 

26-29 November 2018 

Red Café foyer and Peace Garden Exhibition Area, WFP Headquarters 

 

You are kindly invited to the WFP Engineering exhibition from 26-29 November 2018. Installations, videos 

and physical structures will be on view in the foyer of Red Café and in the Peace Garden Exhibition Area.   

 

The event will focus on highlighting WFP Engineering’s infrastructure projects carried out both in  

high-level emergencies and in humanitarian–development contexts.  

 

WFP Engineering, has been delivering key transport infrastructure such as roads and bridges to provide 

access to markets to communities as well as facilitation of delivery of food and living essentials to the 

communities. In addition, in support of the goal to achieve zero hunger, WFP Engineering has been 

delivering school kitchens and classrooms, warehouses and logistics hubs.  

 

In emergencies, WFP is often one of the most significant actors, and leverages its expertise in engineering 

to assist affected populations by helping communities connect to food supplies and recover quickly 

following a disaster.  WFP Engineering is able to quickly deploy engineers to conduct safety assessments, 

establish access infrastructure, and provide bespoke solutions such as the recent Cox’s Bazar emergency 

response (pictured below), construction of Ebola Treatment Units in West Africa or temporary medical 

clinics in Yemen. 

 

We look forward to welcoming you. 

 

 


